The Voice – 11/2019
Holidays

Nigel Wood (Secretary) – 2nd to 16th November. I will be contactable via email and phone, however as I will be outside of Europe any calls or texts to me will cost you more to make. 
Directory Changes
Coton Green – delete Match Secretary details
Coton Green Reserves – change Match Secretary to Scott Cartwright, 07552 041889, finzak08@hotmail.co.uk

I am sure that we are all aware of the recent incidents that occurred during the England match in Bulgaria, as well as the recent FA Cup tie between Haringey Borough and Yeovil Town. I am sorry to have to report that there was alleged incident of a similar nature reported to us following a recent Midland Football League fixture.
The allegation was sent to the relevant County FA and will be robustly investigated by them. It goes without saying that the Board of the Midland Football League condemn any sort of discrimination and will fully support County FAs and the Kick It Out campaign in their attempts to eradicate this blight on our game.
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